From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Batul Rahimtoola

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:37:54 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 11:42 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Jackson Hudecki

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It feels backwards to me that good people of this world are still considering the installation of new pipelines, which
destroy critical wildlife habitat, threaten water quality, produce yet even more greenhouse gasses, and support an

industry that so few people wish existed.

It baffles me that science is ignored while profits are deemed more valuable than life itself. For if it weren't for
money, power and greed | wouldn't have to write this letter.. we would already be on the side of peace, stability,

unity, and living on a healthy Earth.

| fear for this planet, the lives who dwell upon it, and their future well-being. To you who hold the power to make
the right decision, call off this project, and show us you're taking a stance to protect the land, the water, the air, the
life and that work like this is fading. We don't want oil. We can't keep extracting. Support renewable energy, support

a clean planet and we will support you.
Please.
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